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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF NORTHVILLE 

 
The City of Northville Historic District Study Committee will hold a public hearing to receive 
public input on the 2018 Local Historic District Study Report (Volume I).  The Local Historic 
District Study Report (Volume I) is a summary of a recent historic district survey conducted by 
professional historic architects and preservation planners.  A second volume includes the full 
inventory of all of the resources surveyed in the Historic District.  The Local Historic District Study 
Report (Volume I) meets the current requirements for this type of study, and includes designations 
of contributing or non-contributing, historic contexts, and significance statements for each building.  
In addition to updating the historic information in the Study Report, the Report proposes to remove 
approximately 35 vacant or recently developed properties (or less than 1%) from the edges of the 
Historic District boundary. Both documents will aid the Historic District Commission as they 
discharge their duties regarding the resources within the Northville Historic District.   

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 25, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. at the City of 
Northville Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 215 West Main Street, Northville, Michigan, 
48167, 248-449-9902. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the 2018 
Local Historic District Study Report.  The Study Report (Volume I), and the Full Survey Inventory 
(Volume II) are available for review on the City of Northville’s website 
(http://www.ci.northville.mi.us/Community/HistoricDistrict/HistoricDistrictSurvey.asp) or at the 
City of Northville Building Department during normal business hours of 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 
Monday through Friday, local prevailing time.  Comments pertaining to the Report can also be sent 
via e-mail to the following address: Historicsurvey@ci.northville.mi.us.   Written comments may 
also be mailed to the Northville Municipal Building at the street address listed above. 

 
DATED: 9/6/18       DIANNE MASSA, CMC, CITY CLERK 
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